To the Mayor and Members of Council,

We have recently received an assessment related to drainage works somewhat completed at our
home (2 drains from our house are still not addressed). Please accept this correspondence as a
formal request for an extension of financing options from a 5 year debenture term to a 10 year
debenture term. This request is in keeping with the Local Improvement and Drainage Financing
Policy of the Town of Amherstburg which allows that Council, by resolution, can choose to
extend financing options.

This change will better meet our needs by allowing the costs to be reduced and extended over a
longer period of time. We understand that this continues to carry interest costs and that the

longer term will increase the total amount paid and that the estimates we have been provided are
subject to change with the current interest rate calculations.

Thank you,

Joe and Roxanne Ouellette



